
Dear Parents and Families, 

I hope everyone has enjoyed the holiday break and is rested and rejuvenated as we prepare to 
resume instruction tomorrow. 

The new year is an excellent time to set goals and commit to making positive change and I hope 
everyone is excited, motivated, and ready for what will surely be a productive year of growth 
and achievement. 

As you know, full remote learning is in place in all schools and at all grade levels until at least 
next Friday, Jan. 8. We continue to monitor data including COVID-19 infection and 
hospitalization rates and I will have more information later this week about the plan and timeline 
for bringing hybrid students back into our buildings. It is possible we will remain fully remote 
beyond Friday, Jan. 8. 

Also, remember that there are no classes this Wednesday, Jan. 6, as we celebrate Three Kings 
Day. 

As we all know, 2020 was extremely challenging and I will always appreciate how school staff 
and families worked together to ensure quality learning experiences for all students. The new 
year brings new challenges but I am confident the partnerships we have built will continue to 
bolster and benefit all students during the months ahead.  

Again, welcome back! 

Sincerely 

Matt Geary 

Superintendent 

 


